July 22, 2002

Dear            :


At the July 17, 2002, meeting of the “Senate Bill 684” work group, there was considerable discussion relative to the possibility that some, perhaps much, of the data detailed in the bill is currently being reported to other agencies/organizations.  As I indicated in that meeting, the purpose of this letter is to request specific feedback in that regard.  Accordingly, would you please review the data outlined in Senate Bill 684 (copy attached) and detail what specific elements of that data are currently being reported and to whom?  Please provide specific and detailed information such that it will not be necessary to make this request iterative.  


I also ask that you comment on the public availability of that data as well as the likelihood that reporting will continue.  This request is specifically directed to those individuals representing organizations that own or control facilities used in the provision of gas/electric service in the Commonwealth.  This letter is, however, being provided to all of the attendees of the July 17, 2002, meeting for information and with an invitation to comment should you desire.  


Please provide responses by August 5, 2002, so that we can proceed with the requirements of Senate Bill 684 in an expeditious fashion.  Thank you for your assistance!







Sincerely,







William F. Stephens

Attachment

cc:
The Honorable John C. Watkins


Member, Senate of Virginia

